Museum of Richmond
Vacancy for Chair
After the unexpected death of our Chair, the Museum of Richmond is looking for a new Chair to lead the Museum in its next phase of development.

The Museum makes a significant contribution to promoting the heritage and cultural life of the borough, by providing a permanent display and changing exhibitions about Richmond, as well as educational services, both in the Museum and as out-reach.  Its recent exhibition on World War I and its impact on Richmond attracted a substantial grant from the Heritage Lottery Fund.

The Museum is located in the Old Town Hall in the centre of Richmond.  It employs two full-time staff – the curator and a learning officer – and is supported by a dedicated team of volunteers.

The role of the Chair is key, giving strategic leadership to the trustees and staff.  As a volunteer, the Chair is supported by the Vice-Chair, Treasurer, Secretary and the other trustees, who are also volunteers.  The Chair represents the Museum in its relationship with the Borough Council, which is the commissioning authority for the Museum.
Candidates could join the Board either immediately as Chair for a trial period, or as a trustee for a number of months’ experience before taking up office.

To arrange to visit the Museum and/or to discuss the Chair’s role, please contact the Acting Chair, Lisette Simcock, on 020 8940 0605 or by e-mail at lisettesimcock@aol.com.  Background information, a full job description and application form can be found on the Museum’s website at www.museumofrichmond.org.  







